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“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER March 25th 2022 
This newsletter is published weekly on the school website. www.westheslertonschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

  
 

 

  

                

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  
 

  

 
 

    

  

  

  
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

COVID 
Cases of Covid are on the increase. We have had 
cases in each class in school so please be vigilant, 
thank you.  
DfE guidance now states: Children and young 
people with COVID-19 should not attend their 
education setting while they are infectious. They 
should take an LFD test from 5 days after their 
symptoms started (or the day their test was taken if 
they did not have symptoms) followed by another 
one the next day. If both these tests results are 
negative, they should return to their educational 
setting if they normally attend one, as long as they 
feel well enough to do so and do not have a 
temperature.  
If you are at all unsure, please contact school and 
we'll do our best to help you.  
 

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL 
We would like to invite you to a coffee event on 
Monday, March 28th from 2.30pm to 3.15pm. 
Do come along, have a catch up, meet new families 
and share ideas for future events. 

EASTER 
We are looking forward to being able to celebrate 
Easter together this year. There will be a service in 
West Heslerton church at 1.30pm on Friday, April 8th 
for all the school and parents are also invited. 
Children will be able to go home from church if 
accompanied by an adult. Please inform school if you 
plan to do this. 
Easter Lunch 
There will be a special Easter lunch on Thursday, 
April 7th: 
Roast chicken with Yorkshire pudding and sage and 
onion stuffing, broccoli and sweetcorn followed by 
chocolate fudge pudding and chocolate sauce. Please 
book as usual on the day. 
 
 

TRAFFIC 
We are still having parents parking in the top 
space on the road causing traffic problems .Please 
leave this space vacant for the safety of all. 
May we please ask that you do not drive on the 
pavement on the way to and from school to 
protect the safety of pedestrians. Thank you. 

 

FARTHING WOOD VISIT  
The children in Farthing Wood will be visiting   
Malton School on Tuesday, March 29th to see their 
performance of Grease. 
The children will travel with Fletcher’s coaches, and 
be accompanied by Mrs Bickerton and Mrs Taylor-
Barber. We will leave school at 9.15 and return for a 
late lunch.   
Pupils will need to take their own inhalers if 
necessary. School carries insurance for all school 
trips. In case of emergency please contact the 
school. 
 

DANCE 
The children have been enjoying their dance 
classes each Wednesday. They would love to show 
their skills to you all, therefore we would like to 
invite you in to watch a dance demo in the school 
hall on Wednesday, April 6th at 2.30pm. 

 
 

SCHOOL MEALS  
Pupils’ choice for pudding on Thursday next week 
is: ice cream cake. 
MENU CHANGE 
The home made pizza on Monday, April 4th will 
be cheese and ham. 
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BADGER WOOD 
We have enjoyed looking more closely at the 
daffodils in the wildlife area. We talked about the 
parts of the flower - and found a ladybird hiding 
too. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

KEEPER WOOD 
Keepers spent a fab afternoon in the wood 
perfecting their sculptures in the labyrinth. Some 
new paths have been created too. 

 
 
 

 

FARTHING WOOD 
We walked down to All Saints Church to look at the 
features of a traditional Christian place of worship 
and spent some time in reflection. 
 

 
 

AFTER SCHOOLCLUB 
We have enjoyed the sunshine this week making 
shelters and dens. 

BAGS2SCHOOL 
Friends of School have organised a 
Bags2schoolcollection for Monday, May 9th.  
With the lovely warm weather arriving maybe it’s 
time to sort out clothing! 
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 RED NOSE DAY 
Thank you for your donations for Red Nose day, 
£89 was raised. 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 
Please see attached: 

- After School Club letters for next half term 
- Gym Club – Badgers 
- Bible Story Activity Club – Farthings 

 - Yoga Club – Badgers 
 - Golf Club – Keepers 
 - Let’s Play Club – Farthings 
      - Catering flyer 
      - Behaviour Policy and questionnaire 
 

WEBSITE 
Have you seen our school website - 
https://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk/ 
 
Especially useful pages are: 
- calendar https://www.heslerton.n-
yorks.sch.uk/calendar 
 
-term dates https://www.heslerton.n-
yorks.sch.uk/term-dates 
 
-newsletters https://www.heslerton.n-
yorks.sch.uk/parents/newsletters  
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